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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Road Closure on Route 14B (Ypao Road) Project 
  
(Tamuning, Guam, April 23, 2024) The Guam Department of Public Works (DPW) advises the public that  the project 
contractor, InfraTech Int'l will be laying down a 3" binder course tentatively scheduled on Thursday, April 25 and 
Friday, April 26, after which it will be tested for compliance according to DPW standards.  It is anticipated the road 
will be open to the public on Friday, May 3. 
 
DPW encourages motorists to proceed with caution, seek alternate routes and remain alert for traffic control signs 
and work crews. 
 
 
For more information, contact:  Office of the Director 

Department of Public Works, 
Tel: 671-646-3131      
Email: highways@dpw.guam.gov 

 


